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E-mail Message

From: Ross, Leanne [EX:/o=NIGOV/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLTYen=Regipients/cn=1406742]

To: John Johnston [SMTP:Jehn.Johnsto

Ce:

Sent: 16/10/2012 at 13:56

Received: 16/10/2012 at 13:56

Subject: Dr Stewart

Hi John,

I would be grateful if you could inform the Inguiry, prior to Dr Stewart giving
evidence, whether he recalls treating any other children on the Ward on 22nd
October 1996,

Regards

Leanne Ross

The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street

Belfast

BT1 4GB

file://C:\Users\1406742\AppData\Locah TOWER Software\TRIMS\TEMP\CONTEX... 06/11/2012
CR-INQ 302-146-001






